
 
A copy of the homework will be placed on the blog each week. Please let us know if you can not access the blog and we will provide a 
paper copy.  
 

Reading Phonics Spelling Maths Topic 
Reading should be done 
each night to help 
children to become more 
confident readers.  
It would beneficial for 
the children if you could 
discuss the book, 
focusing on events and 
characters.  
Please make sure books 
are returned each day, as 
the children require 
them to complete tasks 
in class. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This week we are looking 
at j and v. Can you 
complete the j 
workbook? 
 
 
 

This weeks spelling 
words are: 
 
have  
just  
to 
 
 
 
 

In class we are focusing 
addition to 10.  Can you 
complete the Christmas 
addition worksheet?  
 
 

In class we are looking at 
3D shapes. Can you build 
the 3D shape and create 
a Christmas design? It 
could be a Christmas 
tree, a reindeer or even 
an angel.  
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